STATE OF COLORADO

DIVISION OF RECLAMATION, MINING AND SAFETY

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman St., Room 215 Denver, Colorado 80203 Phone: (303) 866-3567 FAX: (303) 832-8106 COLORADO
DIVISION OF
RECLAMATION
MINING
—&—
SAFETY

November 20, 2012

Glen Williams
Cotter Corporation, N.S.L.
P.O. Box 700
Nucla, CO
81424

John W. Hickenlooper Governor

Mike King Executive Director

Loretta Piñeda Director

RE: C-LP-21 Mine, Permit No. M-1977-305, Extension Request Approved

Dear Mr. Williams:

On November 15, 2012, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your request to extend the due date for responding to the Division's initial adequacy letter for the AM1 application. As you requested, the Division has extended the due date to December 7, 2012.

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please contact me at the Division's Grand Junction Field Office.

Sincerely,

Bustin Czapla

Environmental Protection Specialist

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety

101 South 3rd, Suite 301 Grand Junction, CO 81501 Phone: (970) 243-6299

Fax: (970) 241-1516

CC: Ed Cotter, DOE

EC: Tony Waldron, DRMS

Russ Means, DRMS GJFO